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SAVE THE DATE — THURS 12/1/2016 
Annual Membership Meeting 

Details TBA! 

Here’s What is on the Horizon: 

Office: 3700 Monterey Drive, Suite 

  E, Columbia, MO 65203   

Mail to: P.O. Box 1274, 
          Columbia, MO 65205 

Here’s What the Association is Doing 

 to Maintain the Beauty of Our Homes: 
 1100 Section Stair Sealing — As part of the Board’s efforts 

to prolong the life of the many elements of Spencer’s Crest, 

we started a continuous rotation of sealing the wooden stair 

treads.  The 1100 section was completed in early August. The 

1115 section is slated to be sealed again in 2017, and the 

3800 section in 2018. 

 In July, the Board approved a significant amount of concrete 

replacement to be completed in three sections of the property.  

We anticipate the project to begin in September/October.  

Further communication will be sent when dates become more 

firm with the contractor. Thank you in advance for your  

patience & cooperation during that time!  

YARD HYDRANTS— Once the irrigation system is turned off for the year, the  

water hydrants are winterized. This typically takes place in Mid-October. 

POOL CLOSING— The pool is scheduled to close at the  

end of pool hours (9:00PM) on Sunday, September 18.  But,  
please note that should weather change and cool earlier than  
expected, the pool may be closed prior to the scheduled date.   
And, be sure to keep your pool card in a safe place, cards are  
$50.00 to replace if lost or stolen!  



The recycle containers  

are delivered each  

Wednesday and are  

picked up on Friday  

morning! 

Here’s What we Encourage You to Do  

Here’s What the Association is Doing  to Maintain the Beauty of Our Homes: 
  

 

 As the property ages, there are elements, such as plumbing and roof vents that are nearing the end 

of their useful life. Failing plumbing and roof vents can cause a significant amount of damage by 

allowing rain water to penetrate the roof and leak into condominiums. As part of the preventative 

maintenance effort, we have contracted to have ALL of the plumbing a roof vents on the buildings 

replaced this fall!  

 Trimming:  Grizzly Bear Lawn Care, our landscaping contractor, is currently  

trimming shrubs throughout the property.  Trimming is completed 2-3 times each 

year to prevent overgrowth of landscaping AND for safety reasons!  

 

  

1.  -Inspect and paint your door  

 trim as needed 

2. -Keep porches/decks clean &  

    tidy. 

3. -Check water heaters for leaks. 

4. -Keep breezeways clear of  

    personal items.  

5. -Take trash to the dumpster  

    and put in the compactors. 

6. -Report maintenance items in  

    a timely manner. This is for  

    safety, as well as keeping the 

    property visually appealing.  

 

 
       

to Help Maintain the Beauty of Our Homes 

What goes up, must come down!  If you are an upper level  

condo, please be cognizant and courteous when watering  

plants on your deck, as well as when you are washing your deck/ 

siding.  That water ends up running into the porch below! 

*Trash is NOT to 
be placed in the 

breezeways. 

*Do not attach anything 
to the exterior of the 
building without PRIOR 
approval from the Board. 
This includes, but is not 
limited to, tiki-torches, 
planters, flags, outdoor 
décor & storm doors.   


